
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
You are hereby notified that a public hearing before the Mayor and Council of the City of 
Columbus, Nebraska, will be held on Monday, July 7, 2025, at 6 p.m. in the Columbus 
Community Building, Community Room, 2500 14 St., Columbus, NE. As authorized by 
the voters at the special election held on June 10, 2025, a public hearing will be held to 
consider an ordinance to amend the City’s Economic Development Plan. At said time and 
place of said public hearing you may appear and be heard. A copy of the plan is available 
for public inspection at the City Clerk’s Office, 2500 14 Street, Columbus, Nebraska, 
during normal business hours. 

       City of Columbus, Nebraska 
       Shuraya Choat, City Clerk  
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